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November 7, 2024 

To Whom It May Concern 

 

 NIPPON STEEL TRADING CORPORATION 

 

 

We Have Established the " Supply Chain Sustainability Code of Conduct" 
 
 

We are pleased to announce that Nippon Steel Trading Corporation (hereinafter referred to 

as "our company") has established the "Supply Chain Sustainability Code of Conduct" 

(hereinafter referred to as "these guidelines"). 

 

Our company group operates a wide range of businesses around the world, and in the 

context of increasing demands for consideration of human rights and the environment 

within our company and throughout the entire supply chain, we believe that efforts towards 

realizing a sustainable society are of utmost importance. 

 

These guidelines serve as a framework to promote the construction of a sustainable supply 

chain that takes into account labor conditions and the natural environment and will be 

advanced together with our suppliers and other business partners. By requesting your 

understanding and implementation of these guidelines, we aim to achieve sustainable 

development together with our business partners. 

 

We kindly ask for your continued understanding and cooperation. 

 

<Reference> 

Supply Chain Sustainability Code of Conduct 

https://www.nst.nipponsteel.com/en/sustainability/social/supplychainmanagement.html 
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